
El Dorado County Board of Supervisors 

Certificate of Recognition and Appreciation 

Presented to 

Kathleen Dodge 

Celebrating 25 Years as 

El Dorado County’s Film Commissioner 

Twenty Five years ago, Kathleen made good on her promise to the Board of Supervisors to bring 
an economic impact of $1million in the first year. From 1993 to 2017, she brought 714 projects 
for a total economic impact of $60,792,150.00! Kathleen is regarded as one of the top film 
commissioners in California and we are happy to have this opportunity to recognize and thank 
her for her dedicated commitment to the success of El Dorado County. 

Presented on this 17th day of July, 2018 

____ 
  Supervisor John Hidahl, District I     Supervisor Shiva Frentzen, District II 

____ 
  Supervisor Brian Veerkamp, District III  Supervisor Michael Ranalli, District IV 

__ 
Supervisor Sue Novasel, District V 
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